
 

 

Just a reminder 

that children 

need to bring a 

bottle of water 

with the each 

day!          

Learning is 

thirsty work! 

We have had the most wonderful two weeks since all the children have 
returned to school. Not only were we incredibly proud of how they 

coped with remote learning, we are also very proud of how they have re-
turned to school.  

They are settled, happy to see each other and working hard!                    
It’s so brilliant to have them back!  

YEAR FOUR 

Homework 

Every week, children need to: 

 Read 3 times—written in 
reading   record and signed 

 Practice their spellings—2 
times record-
ed in their 
spelling books 

As well as this, they 
should spent a min-
imum of 30 minutes  
on  TT Rockstars or 
Spelling Shed 

 

 

PE: 
Malorie—

Tues & 
Thurs 

Seacole—
Mon & Tues 
Babbage—

Mon & 
Thurs 

Parks—Mon 
& Tues 

 

Fantastic Writing! 
During the last weeks of remote learning and the first 

week back, we were writing our own Egyptian stories 

where our characters had to face (and defeat!) the god of 

chaos, Apep! Here’s an extract from Evie’s wonderful sto-

ry.  

 


